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WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 3 
September 
22nd  -   Final Day Term 3 
 
October 
9th  -  First day of Term 4 for Staff & Students 
30th  -  P & C  AGM 
 
December 
7th  -  SRE Xmas Church Service 
11th  -  Working Bee at Bunnaloo Community Centre  
14th  -  Concert/Presentation Evening 
15th  -  Final Day at School for all Students K-6 
18th & 19th  - Pupil Free Days , Curriculum Days for Staff 

Student Awards 

 
Jaxson Wilson  -  For presenting his writing and colouring 
always neatly !! 
 
Lacie O’Callaghan  -  For getting all her Term 3 Spelling 
Test Correct !! 
 
Isobel Grimwade  -  For getting all the TM3 Spelling Test 
Correct !! 
 
Lachlan Jackson  -  For getting all the Term 3 Spelling Test 
Correct !! 
 
Francesca Starritt  -  For Excellent achievement in Maths 
Challenge !! 
 

BOOK Awards 

Bella O’Callaghan  &  Audrey Laffan 

End of Term 3 
This Friday the 22nd of September will be our final day 
for Term 3. 
 
Term 4 will begin for all staff & students on Monday the 
9th of October. 
 
 

 

Casual Dress Day Friday 
 Wear your sporty colours 

This Friday the 22nd of September to celebrate the end 
of Term 3 we will have a casual dress day where all  
children are encouraged to wear the colours of their  
favourite sporting team.   
 
This can be from any sport, or it can be the uniform that 
they wear to play sport on the weekends.   
 
It would be fantastic to have a very colourful end to the 
term on Friday. 
 
 
 
 

Gourmet Lettuce 
As anyone who visited our vegie garden on Friday would 
have noticed we have a surplus of ripe gourmet lettuce at 
school at the moment. 
 
If you would like some can you please send your child to 
school with a plastic bag to take some home in, over the 
next couple of days. 
 
We also have some ash trees that the children have 
propagated into pots that are available if anyone would 
like one to plant at home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



P & C 
Our final P & C General Meeting that will also include our 
AGM will be held from 7pm on Monday the 30th of  
October. 
 
 
 
 
 

No Hat, No Play 
Please remember that as we start Term 4 we revert to our 
“NO HAT, NO PLAY” policy where all students are required 
to wear their school hat at all times in the playground. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open Day 
Thanks to all of our families who were able to come along 
to support our Open Day last Friday. 
 
Well Done to our students on their excellent performances 
and a big thanks to Rosey for all of the work in class over 
the year in preparation for the big day. 
 
A special thanks also to all of the school staff for all of the 
time and effort that went into the catering and general 
organisation of the day. 
 
It was so good after a few years of disruptions to get back 
to an old fashioned Bunnaloo Open Day. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  Joy 



Message from the P & C  
Sweat Vs Steam 
 
Hi Bunnaloo Parents and Citizens, 
 
Bunnaloo Public School has applied for a community grant 
from Sweat Vs Steam 2023. 
 
In previous years this donation of $1000 and higher has gone 
towards the cost of our school swimming program, purchase 
of library books and sports equipment. 
 
In order for the grant to be finalised we need to show our 
support of the running of Sweat vs Steam on Sunday the 8th 
October. 
 

We require volunteers to register. 
A link will be emailed to you today. 
 
It’s a great social morning out on the track and can be as  
simple as helping marshal runners for races, being a 
“checkpoint” on the course with others, at a water station or 
handing out  timing tokens. 
 

Without volunteer support the event will not run and 
we will not be successful in our grant application. 
 
There are many race options for adults and kids alike  
including the 2km run and kids dash. 
 
Entries close soon. 
 

 
 

Narrabeen Excursion Financial Support 
Anyone who has had a child attend the Narrabeen Year 
5/6 Excursion will know what an excellent physical, social 
and emotional experience that it can provide for the  
students who attend. 
 
So it was with a heavy heart this year that when raw costs 
mounted to well over $1000 per student the small 
schools came to the combined decision that this year’s 
trip would have to be our last, school’s and families just 
couldn’t cover the expanding costs anymore. 
 
So it is with great happiness that I would like to share 
with you that due to some outstanding support from the 
Conargo Community things have changed and we cab 
once again commit to the Narrabeen Excursion for the 
foreseeable future. 
 
A number of years ago the Conargo Community received 
a large sum of money in a will from a former Conargo P.S 
student. 
 
The committee who manage these funds has agreed to 
invest some of it in a fund that will cover all travel costs 
for Conargo/Blighty/Mayrung & Bunnaloo students into 
the future. 
 
This year this was around $8000.  This will make the  
excursion very affordable into the future. 
 
Thanks to Malcolm Starritt for his letter of support that 
helped in the application and to Ms Christine Smith the 
Principal of Conargo P.S who’s idea it was and who 
attended a number of meetings and co-ordinated our 
application for support. 
 
 
 
 
 




